16. CONSIDERATION OF SUPPLEMENTARY REPORTS

Three supplementary reports were brought to the Board for consideration. These
reports were on the following matters:

(@ Candlelight Carols— Barnett Park
(b) Year 2000 Fund
(¢) Richmond Out of School Programme

The Chairman outlined to the Board the reasons why these reports needed to be
considered at this meeting and could not wait until next meeting of the Board.

The Board resolved that these reports be received and be considered at the
meeting.

Aaron O’ Brien requested that his vote against this resolution be recorded.



